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Our Ref 409/97 

11 November 1997 

Commander 
Crime Agencies 
Strawberry Hills 

Re Death of Scott Stuart Miller 

Dear Sir, 

On 7 October 1997 I conducted an inquest into the death of Scott Stuart Miller and 
concluded on the evidence that Scott Miller was the victim of a homicide by person or persons 
unknown. The investigation was conducted by Detective Senior Constable Michael Lane from the 

Rocks Police. 

On 6 November 1997 I received a letter from the mother of the deceased relaying a 

number of concerns in respect of the investigation, and in effect asking that further investigation 
be undertaken. She specifically asks that her concerns be handled by specialised homicide 
investigators. Could you please allocate an officer to follow up her concerns. It may be necessary 
for that officer to contact Sergeant Raff Del Vecchio, the case officer, who is conversant with the 
brief. Could I also be kept informed as to whom the officer is and the length of time that these 
further inquires may take. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the letter sent by Mrs Mille Sergeant Del Vecchio can be 
contacted on 
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J. Abernethy 
error Deputy State Coro 
lebe. 


